
           

Burr Elementary School 

1960 Burr Street 
Fairfield, Connecticut   06824 

 
Jason Bluestein, Principal    Phone (203) 255-7385 
               Fax (203) 255-8244 
 

September 9, 2015 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

I wanted to take a moment to cordially invite you to Burr Elementary School’s Open 

House on Wednesday, September 16, 2015.  

 

This year the schedule will be slightly different than in previous years. Pre-K Open 

House (for Pre-K parents only) begins at 5:30 in the Pre-K classroom. From 6:30-7:15, 

parents of grades K-2 students are invited to meet with their child’s teacher in their 

classroom and hear a presentation about our curriculum and programs. Between 7:15 and 

7:45, all parents are invited to the gymnasium for some remarks by me and an overview 

of our school. At 7:45, parents of grades 3-5 students are invited to their child’s 

classroom for a presentation by their child’s teacher. The evening will conclude at 8:30. 

 

I encourage you to make every effort to attend. Please remember that parking is limited, 

and you may need a flashlight to navigate the surrounding roads.  

 

Open House Schedule 

 

5:30-6:30 Pre-K Orientation (Pre-K Classroom) 

6:30-7:15  Grades K-2 Parent Presentations in Classrooms 

7:15-7:45 Whole School Presentation by Principal in Gymnasium 

7:45-8:30 Grades 3-5 Parent Presentations in Classrooms 

  

As always, I look forward to seeing you, and thank you for your fabulous support. 

 

Warmly, 

 

Jason Bluestein 
 

Jason Bluestein 
 
 
 
 
 

A school of learners and leaders 


